

#### 23rd September 2022



#### **Dear Parents and Carers**

It has been another glorious week of good weather and the children have enjoyed the sunshine! We hope you enjoyed seeing the details of each classes Topic sent out last week and talking about it with your children.









#### Medical notes:

Please advise the school office immediately if your child has been prescribed to use an inhaler. We will then ask you to send a spare one into school with a copy of your child's latest asthma plan.



Reminder, we are a nut free school so please do not send in any snacks or packed lunch items containing nuts with your child

Dates for your diary	
24 <sup>th</sup> -28 <sup>th</sup> Oct 2022	October half term
31 <sup>st</sup> Oct 2022	Inset day – No children in school



Our school is hoping to recruit one or more volunteer librarians to come into school.

All you need is a love of books, and being good at organising. If you are interested please speak to Mrs Heath in the office in the first instance. (This role would require a DBS check).

### Reception class enjoying PE this week









Reception class have shared their thoughts about being a pirate and making shapes with their bodies below.

I liked pretending
I was climbing
Eli

I loved running around the track

Poppy





Parker has provided the joke this week

Q. How do you put an elephant in the fridge?

A. Open the door put it in and close the fridge.

Q. How do you put a zebra in a fridge?

A. Open the fridge take out the elephant and put in the zebra and close the fridge.



Best wishes

P Fearn

Mrs Paula Fearn

**Executive Headteacher**